
Seymour Board of Education 
Awards Committee 

 
Minutes 

February 3, 2009 
Central Office 
7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Those in attendance:  Laura Stec, Fred Stanek, MaryAnne Mascolo 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:02p.m. 
 
A review of the brochure took place and there was one minor change made.  The 
date for nominations to be in to Central Office is April 9, 2009 at 4:00 p.m.  
MaryAnne committed to working with the high school on the Vincentena Kobasa 
award.  The same article as last year, updated with new dates, will be included in 
The Central Link; which will be published in early March.  
 
This committee will meet on April 23, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. in Central Office. 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 7:37p.m. 
 

Submitted by: 
MaryAnne Mascolo 


